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13th December 2023 
 
After School Activity Clubs 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am pleased to confirm that we have been able to put together a programme of after school activity clubs for 
the spring term.   
 
After school activity clubs during the spring term will start the week beginning Monday 15th January and will 
run to the week ending Friday 15th March. Clubs will not run in the first and last week of the half terms 
with the exception of Forest Schools and Ukulele which will take place every week during the term. 
Clubs will run until 4:15pm. 
 
Monday 

• Year 1, 2 and 3 – Multi-Skills Sports Club (Premier Sports – Max 30 Places) £2.50 

• Year 4 and 5 – Code Club (Mr Nunn – Max 30 Places) £1 
Tuesday 

• Key Stage 1 – Creative Club (Mrs McCloughlin – Max 15 Places) £2 

• Year 5 and 6 – Tag Rugby (Frickley Athletic Community Foundation – Max 24 Places) £2.50 
Wednesday 

• Year 3 and 4 – Dance (Frickley Athletic Community Foundation – Max 24 Places) £2.50 

• Key Stage 2 – Ukulele Club (Wakefield Music Service – Max 30 places) £2.50 

• Key Stage 1 – Forest School Club (Max 24 Places) £3 
Thursday 

• Key Stage 1 – Handball (Frickley Athletic Community Foundation – Max 24 Places) £2.50 

• Key Stage 2 – Homework / Online Learning Club (Mrs McConnell – Max 30 Places) £1 
 
F1 in Schools sessions will continue pm Tuesday 16th January, Tuesday 23rd January and Tuesday 30th 
January 2024. 

 
If you would like your child/children to attend an activity club where a payment is required, please book online 
(from 4:30pm on Monday 18th December 2023).  
 
Wrap around care bookings are open as usual and can be booked online.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

  
Mr M Walker  
Headteacher 
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